
 
  

 

 

 

 

Notices: 

 

PTA Events: DATES FOR YOUR DIARY'S (subject to volunteers being available) 

Hook a bag mufti - Friday 17th September  

Summer Fair -  Friday 24th September  

Halloween Disco - Friday 22nd October  

Christmas Fair - Friday 26th November  

Christmas Disco – Friday 10th December  

Movie 🎥 nights TBC (if we can get enough volunteers,  hopefully monthly on a Wednesday). 

If you think you can help out please PM Charlotte Kelly.  

 

Homework reminder: All Year Group homework is posted weekly with MS Teams. Please check 

your child’s class page. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Stuart Road Primary  

Academy 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the start of a new term and a new school year. I hope that you have had a 

wonderful summer break enjoying long overdue quality time with extended family and friends. 

It has been great to see so many smiley, eager faces as the children made their way into 

school this week looking smart and keen to learn in their new uniforms. 

Like you, I look forward to a school year of uninterrupted learning experiences and quality 

learning and whilst we no longer have bubbles and staggered starts, in order to keep 

ourselves Covid free, we still observe control measures such as regular hand washing, good 

ventilation and cleaning of surfaces. 

Here's to a fantastic first term and I wish you all a lovely weekend. 

Warmest wishes, 

Mrs Nicholls 

 



Open Evenings for Year 5/6 children:  

• Stoke Damerel Community College Open Evening - Wednesday 15th September from 6.30 pm. 

If you are interested in attending you can book a place on their website 

at: https://www.sdcc.net/year-5-6-Open-Event 

• Coombe Dean Open Evening - 6:30-8:30pm on Thursday 16th September. Please go to the 

Coombe Dean website for more details: www.coombedean.co.uk  

 

Parking outside the school 

 

Yellow zig-zag lines outside schools indicate the length of road where stopping or waiting is 

strictly prohibited. 

The Highway Code states that you should keep these areas clear of stationary vehicles, even 

if picking up or setting down children. 

We ask that parents do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines outside the school. Thank you. 

 

https://www.sdcc.net/year-5-6-Open-Event


 

 

STUART ROAD PRIMARY ACADEMY  

WRAP AROUND CARE  

Starting 8th September 2021 

 

Breakfast Club:  

7.45am to start of school day, £3.50. 

 

Afterschool Club end of school day: 

 to 6.00pm, £9.00. 

 

Bookings available via SchoolMoney  

 


